
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

cc- Marit Stiles, Trustee, Ward 9 
 

Jane Phillips-Long 
Superintendent of Education-LC4 
Learning Network 26 
1 Civic Centre Court, 2nd Floor 
Toronto, ON M9C 2B3 

 
 
 
 
June 7, 2017 
 
 
 
To the Parents/Guardians, Students and Staff of Bloor Collegiate Institute, 
 
 
 
On June 7, 2017, the Toronto District School Board approved a series of promotions and 
transfers of school administrators within the system. At that time, it was announced that 
Alison Warner was transferred from Eastdale Collegiate Institute and will assume the role 
of Vice-Principal at Bloor Collegiate Institute, effective September 1, 2017. 
 
Alison has been a Vice Principal for the past 5 years, and has proven to be an outstanding 
leader, demonstrating an inspiring ability to connect with students in a positive and 
engaging manner. Through fostering the professional collaboration of all, she encourages 
high levels of academic achievement for all students and is committed to building strong 
relationships that create a warm and welcoming environment for all. 
 
Please join me again in welcoming Alison Warner to the Bloor CI community where she will 
work closely with Vice-Principal Aloise and Principal Arnott. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
Jane Phillips-Long 
Superintendent of Education 
Learning Centre 4- LN 26 
Toronto District School Board 

 

Marit Stiles 
Trustee, Ward 9 


